TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO' 4288,

Llopd's Register of Sﬁhlmnng

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 3ra june 1937

*
Reference

B,

With further reference to Messrs.
Stockton Chemical Engineers & Riley Boilers Ltd.,
Boiler No.,6256 for Messrs. W. Doxford & Sons N0.640,
plans of which were submitted on 3rd. December 1936
and on 25th May 1937, we are now informed that it
is proposed to make the boiler to drawing No.441
which was approved on 25-7-35 and not to drawing
No.476 as previously submitted.

Duplicate prints of Drawing No.441
are now submitted for approval and drawing No.476 is
refurned for cancellationm.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,,

The Secretary,
LONDON,







